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SPEAKERS 

 

7/22…Zubair 

Bakubye 

Toilets for 

Life Project 

 

7/29..Brian 

Brodowski 

Art is Life 
 

EVENTS 

7/17…Chamber 

Mixer/TRAM 
5-7 PM 

 

9/20…RLI 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

JULY 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

7/7…..Sal 

Nunez 

 

7/14..Kevin 

Taylor 

 

7/23..Heidi 

Beirich 

 

7/27…Matthew 

Hammond 

 

7/30..René 

Bernard 

 

7/31..Mike 

Dunlap 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

   47 ACTIVE 

    MEMBERS 

           and 

 5 HONORARY 

Our speaker today was Griffin McDaniel, the Marketing Manager for the PS Power Baseball Team. The team was 

established in 2004. Their baseball field is used by the CA Angels for Spring Training. Each summer there are 30+ 

games scheduled. The park brings intercollegiate baseball players from across the country to compete and develop 

their skills during the summer break. The park holds group outings like the Coachella Valley Rotary clubs had in 

June. For more information you may contact them at (760) 778-4487 or e-mail the park’s CEO, Andrew Starke at: 

Astarke@PSPbaseball.com. Thanks Griffin, for a most enlightening program this morning! 

 
Our Membership Committee, 

under the direction of PDG 

Carrie Allan, has been hard at 

work recruiting new members! 

Sal Nunez (2nd from right) is our 

47th Sunup member! He was 

informally inducted by IPDG 

Judy Zulfiqar on July 1. Today 

he was officially given his RED 

BADGE. 
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EXCELLENCE  

D5330 
 

2022-23  
2023-24 
2024-25 

 

 

On August 1, the James O. Jessie 

Center will be handing out backpacks 

to the children who are members of 

the facility. More info forthcoming! 

 
Kevin Taylor kissing the 

Blarney Stone last week! 

 

 
Sunup member, 

Steve Levine and  
Bette are enjoying a 

Hawaiian vacation 

on the Big Island 

this week. 

 
Long-time Cathedral 

City Noon Rotary 

member, Sheryl 

Silver, passed away 

last week at her 

home. Funeral 

services will be held 

on July 30 at 10 AM 

at the Forest Lawn 

Chapel. 

ACRONYMS: PDG-Past District Governor; DG-District Governor; DGN-District Governor Nominee; DGE-District Governor Elect; 

DGND-District Governor Nominee Designate; TRF-The Rotary Foundation; PHS-Paul Harris Society; RLI-Rotary Leadership Institute; 

DDF-District Designated Funds; PE-President Elect; PN-President Nominee; IPP-Immediate Past President; DTA-District Training 

Assembly; P.E.T.S.-Presidents-Elect training Seminar; COL-Council on Legislation; R.Y.L.A.-Rotary Youth leadership Awards; 

P.R.Y.D.E.-Personal Youth Development Experience; PHF-Paul Harris Fellow; MOP-Manual of Procedure; PRIP-Past Rotary 

International President; YE-Youth Exchange Program; FE-Friendship Exchange;  RID-Rotary Intl’ Director; PRID-Past Rotary 

International Director;  RIP-Rotary Intl’ President; AKS-Arch Klumpf Society; PHSM-Paul Harris Sustaining Member 

 

 
Our new District 

Governor, Nyron 

McLean, made his 1st 

public appearance as 

our leader riding in the 

July 4th Idyllwild 

Parade over the July 4th 

holiday! 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED  

The Hanson House needs volunteers! 

Hours needed to be filled are: 8-12 

AM: 12-4 PM: and 4-8 PM.  

If can volunteer please contact 

member Ivonne Moreno at: 

Hopeandfaith@live.com 

RLI GRADUATE SESSION SET  

On Saturday, September 20, we will 

be offering a full-day session on a 

combined RLI Graduate Course, the 

topics of which are Motivating Members 

and Membership Issues to our Rotary 

Leadership Institute graduates: 

Motivating Members will define what it 

means to “volunteer” and the 

importance of offering your services to 

others in need; ways in which we may 

stimulate and inspire Rotarians to want 

to participate more in community and 

global service projects; and to ignite that 

latent fire within some Rotarians to 

encourage them to volunteer to 

humanitarian causes, among other 

altruistic endeavors. 

The Membership Issues session will 

explore ways in which we may increase 

club membership in a more sustainable 

manner; the importance of “exit 

interviews” when a member resigns 

from a club; opportunities for our 

younger members in order to fulfill their 

philanthropic desires; identify the 

various reasons why clubs MUST adapt 

to changes due to emerging cultural 

challenges; along with many other 

important membership issues. 

Sign up now on  

DACdb 

 

 

 
The Youth Exchange Program is celebrating 

its 50th year and the Sunup club is hosting 

our very 1st student who happens to be from 

Brazil. Chair Chad is still looking for hosts 

families to step forward and volunteer their 

homes and families to initiate a “life-

changing” experience for them and our 

student! Please let Chad know if you can. 

 
Pictured above are our 

new District 

Governor Nyron 

McLean, on the right, 

standing alongside next 

year’s Governor 

Richard Lemire.  

This coming Thursday is 

the PS Chamber Mixer at 

the TRAM! 

mailto:Astarke@PSPbaseball.com

